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Summer is 
roadwork 
season.

Please drive 
carefully.

SEWER CONSTRUCTION
STARTING ON HWY 19A

A new sewer line will be installed along Hwy 19 A 
between Mariti me Heritage Centre and 1st Ave – crews 
are getti  ng started now at the north end of the route. 
The work replaces old pipes and will increase capacity so       
Campbell River can grow.

What you need to know:
• Two-way traffi  c will be 

maintained as much         
as possible

• Roadside parking will be 
unavailable in the areas 
crews are working

• The pipe will be installed 
on the west (uphill) side

• Traffi  c patt erns may change 
as work progresses.

Please drive slowly and watch for fl aggers and signage to keep everyone safe.
Work will conti nue to October this year.
Find out more about the project at www.campbellriver.ca/waterfrontsewer


